On the Oranim Path

The Preschool Yard

The Preschool yard was founded in honor of Oranim’s 70th-year celebrations (est. 1951). The preschool track was founded right after the establishment of the college, and constitutes a fertile source of illustrious thought, creativity, and pedagogy. These influenced, and still influence, kindergartens throughout Israel. Then as now, the “Oranimic” activity continues to echo and influence. Oranim has a variety of “branches” dealing with preschool children: The Bachelor’s program and teaching certificate, the Master’s program, various extra-academic courses, the Miriam Roth center for children’s literature, and the Israeli Institute for preschool education.

The Preschool Garden is situated in the place where, until 2006, the Center for learning children’s activities was located. The Garden is in dialogue with some of the “Oranimic” perceptions which accompany preschool training: First, it enables learning in an open space, since growth and development are intricately connected with out-of-kindergarten experiences (for the children) and out-of-class experiences (for the students). Second, it enables learning in groups, treating the groups and their dynamics as sources of learning and growth. Third, the garden emphasizes the importance of play in the child’s experience through the small items scattered along its path. These items are no longer in use, and were commemorated on the path as a kind of tribute to the junkyard, the place where discarded items enjoy repurposing as children’s toys. Thus, the importance of play is emphasized as a vital skill for healthy development. 
The garden is entirely accessible to all and invites all who are interested to take part in the activities.

The garden commemorates three significant individuals who influenced the institution of preschool pedagogy in Israel, and worked in Oranim: Miriam Roth, Gideon Levin, and Malka Haas.
